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Case No. 14-01-AU-RPT 
 

 
ENTRY 

 
The attorney examiner finds: 
 
(1) On January 22, 2014, the Commission issued an entry directing that 

each reporting company submit its annual report using the 
Commission’s new on-line system by April 30, 2014, or contact the 
Commission’s Docketing Division. 

(2) To date more than 1,000 reports have been successfully filed using 
the on-line system.  However, Staff is concerned that, due to 
technical issues, some companies may not have been able to file or 
did not receive appropriate notice of their filing obligations.  No 
report has been submitted, nor has a request for a 30-day automatic 
extension been filed, for a relatively large number of companies 
that were issued certificates in 2013.  Accordingly, a blanket 30-day 
extension should be granted to allow Staff additional time to ensure 
that any technical issues have been resolved, and that all regulated 
entities have been contacted regarding their filing obligations, and 
all companies will be granted until May 30, 2014, to submit their 
reports. 

It is, therefore, 
 
ORDERED, That each reporting company be granted until May 30, 2014, to file its 

annual report.  It is, further, 
 
ORDERED, That notice of this Entry be served via the Electric-Energy, Gas-

Pipeline, Railroad, Telephone, and Water industry listserves, and upon each reporting 
company that holds authority or a certificate for which no annual report has been 
submitted or a request for an extension has been filed.   
 
 THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
  
 s/ Richard M. Bulgrin  

 By: Richard M. Bulgrin 
  Attorney Examiner 
jrj/vrm 
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